
 

 

Borough of Lewistown 
                                                               PENNSYLVANIA 

MUNICIPAL BUILDING - REFUSE DEPT. - 2 EAST THIRD ST. - LEWISTOWN, PA. 17044   
(717) 248-4206 

 

 October 31, 2024 
 

 TO: The Lewistown Sentinel  

  WMRF / WIEZ 

  WKVA / WCHX / WVNW 

  Comcast Cable   

 

 FROM: Borough of Lewistown, Refuse and Recycling Dept. 

 RE: Public Service Announcement  
 

  2024 FALL LEAF COLLECTION 
 

The Borough will begin fall leaf collection services on  

Monday November 4th, 2024 and will continue until Monday December 2nd, 2024.  

After this date, residents may bring their leaves to the Borough Warehouse facility located at 249 

Washington Avenue at no charge from 6:00 A.M. to 1:45 P.M. 

 

Collection will be performed Monday through Friday on  

the next working day following your refuse collection day.  

(Example: If your refuse is picked up on Wednesday, your leaves will be collected on Thursday. 

Friday refuse customers will have their leaves collected on Monday). 

 

Residents who need to dispose of leaves should place them at the curb in any plastic trash bag 

prior to 6:00 AM on the pickup day. 

Borough refuse tags are not required for leaf collection. 

  

(Leaves are NOT permitted to be raked loose into the street.) 

Residents are reminded NOT to mix refuse, grass clippings, yard waste or any other materials 

with the leaves or they will be rejected.   

 

Anyone having questions or requiring additional information may call the 

Borough Refuse office at 248-1331 between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

          Benjamin A. Rager 

 

 

          Director of Public Works    

 

 

cc: Tyler Fink Borough Manager 

  


